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On 14 February 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy call from JICA expert Ms. Rie 

Shinozaki, who is implementing JICA's technical cooperation project “Employability Improvement 

Project Phase2”. Ms. Shinozaki gave Ambassador Asazuma an overview of the project and reported 

on the results of the “Employability Improvement Project Phase1”. According to Ms. Shinozaki, 

the results of Phase 1, which has been highly evaluated aimed to help Namibia University of 

Science and Technology (NUST) students acquire skills that will enable them to be efficient and 

competent once they are employed. Currently, more than 90% of NUST students who wish to 

participate in corporate internships are taking the Employability Improvement Training (EIP) 

introduced by Ms. Shinozaki as a preparation for participating in the internships. 
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